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                                                                              DELIVERED VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
Dear Commissioner Steele, 
 
RE:  Review Report: 24-283-RR 

Your file: 24-207 
GN file: 1029-20-2425 HR29149 

 
Thank you for your letter dated February 06, 2025, and the accompanying Review Report 24-
283-RR regarding the Applicant’s request for records related to the Housing Appeals Committee 
meeting. We appreciate your thorough analysis and recommendations. 
 
The Department of Human Resources acknowledges the findings outlined in your report, 
particularly the importance of adhering to the Staff Housing Policy’s requirement to record and 
circulate minutes of Housing Appeals Committee meetings. We recognize that proper record-
keeping is essential to transparency, fairness, and accountability in government decision-making, 
especially in matters as important as staff housing.  
 
In accordance with your recommendation, the Department of Human Resources will implement 
the necessary measures to ensure that minutes are recorded at all Housing Appeals Committee 
meetings moving forward. These minutes will be documented and circulated among committee 
members in compliance with the Staff Housing Policy. 
 
We appreciate your insights and remain committed to continuous improvement in our 
administration of staff housing policies. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require 
any further clarification on our response or implementation of this recommendation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Honourable Pamela Hakongak Gross 
Minister of Human Resources 
 
c.c.          Alma Power, Deputy Minister, Human Resources 
                Peterkin Chakonza, Director, Policy, Planning & Communications, Human Resources 
                Safiatou Traore, ATIPP Coordinator, Human Resources 


